
From: Dowdell, Jennifer
Sent: 7/12/2011 4:21:57 PM
To: 'Shori, Sunil' (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC);

Robertson, Michael (michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov); Halligan, Julie 
(julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov); Stepanian, Raffy (raffy.stepanian@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: Re: Excavations in week of July 27

Sunil,

Thank you for the reminder. I will coordinate with our folks internally and get back to you likely tomorrow, but 
Thursday at latest if that is amenable.

Jennifer

---- Original Message-----
From: Shori, Sunil [mailto:sunil.shori@epuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2011 4:13 PM 
To: Dowdell, Jennifer
Cc: Halligan, Julie; Stepanian, Raffy; Robertson, Michael 
Subject:

Jennifer:

Sometime ago, Julie Halligan and I held a teleconference with Kirk Johnson and Trina Homer. During that 
teleconference, we indicated CPSD's intentions to have PG&E excavate and examine some portions of Line 132 
that were abandoned in place as part of the 1956 project which relocated Line 132 (GM 136471) along Glenview 
Drive, in San Bruno. At the time of our teleconference we had not decided when and where we wanted to have 
PG&E perform the excavations; however, we now have that information.

During the week of July 27th, we would like to have PG&E excavate in two places along Glenview Drive. The 
first would be the location north of Earl Ave. where pipe installed in 1956 crosses the pipe installed in 1948. The 
second location would be approximately 100-feet north of Claremont Drive. The second location would allow us 
to obtain one of the sleeves from the 1956 work which could not be obtained from the first excavation. We believe 
both excavations will be in the public right-of-way and should not entail excavations on private property. To 
whatever extent possible, we would also like to run a video camera through the accessible portions of the 
abandoned pipe.

We have contacted officials from the City of San Bruno and notified them of our intentions. These officials have 
expressed support for the intended excavations.

Please let us know, at your earliest convenience, when PG&E can meet with us to discuss specific 
comments/concems related to the above described excavations.

Thank you, Jennifer.

Sunil
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